
Brunswick Reformed Church 
3535 Grafton Road – Brunswick, OH 44212  

Lead Pastor- Dan Toot  

Associate Pastor- Jay Carroll 
 

Worship Services 

Sunday  9:00  &  10:30 am 

Adult Sunday School 9:00 & Children’s Sunday School 10:30am 

www.b-r-c.org 
 

Where the love of Jesus is transforming lives…. 



Welcome to Brunswick Reformed Church’s worship celebrations.  

To make our mutual experience more enjoyable today please: 

 

1.  Relax - At BRC you can rest assured that you will not be embarrassed, 

singled out, or put on the spot. 

 

2.  Fill Out a Welcome Card - These can be dropped in the offering plate 

later. The information won’t be misused, and will help us know who’s been 

here.  It’s also a great way to drop a note to, or request a contact from, a staff 

member. 

 

3.  Ask for Prayer - If you have a prayer concern to share, pick up a prayer 

request form from the cart in back.  Give completed forms to an usher or the 

pastor before the service begins. 

 

4.  Know There Are Options for Children –  

• The small room in the right rear corner has rocking chairs where little 

ones can be rocked, quieted or nursed. 

• We have an excellent nursery for ages 0-3 at the far end of our education 

wing. 

 

5.  Join Us for Fellowship - Coffee and juice are served in the fellowship 

area after each service.  Join us and get acquainted.  We do ask that you not 

take drinks into worship with you. 

 

6.  Do Not Feel Obligated to Give - If you are a first-time guest, please do 

not feel obligated to participate in the offering.  This is a time when members 

and regular attendees honor God by giving to his work through this church.  

Let today be our gift to you. 

 

7.  “Give by Text” is available. Simply send a text to 330-239-8652 with 

the amount you would like to contribute.  

 

8.  BRC is on the web www.b-r-c.org 

 
Who Is BRC? We are a member of the Reformed Church in  

America, a Protestant denomination that goes back to the Reformation 

period in Europe when the Church was “reformed” according to the 

Word of God. 

We are a mixture of Christians from many denominational  
backgrounds, all seeking to grow in our spiritual maturity as we live 
by faith with Jesus as our forgiver and leader.   

Sunday, September 15 

Greeters (9) – Guy and Candice Lenart 

 (10:30) – Jim and Eileen 

Smalley 

   

Nursery (9) – as needed 

(10:30) –Jen Poore, Jade Poore 

  

Ushers (9) – Guy Lenart, Bill Piorkowski 

(10:30) – Gary Brualdi, Ilze Fultz 

   Assisting – Pete Nixon, Mark Herbert 

  

Hospitality Team – Shuster, Coyne 

  

Elder – Melissa Raich 

Deacon – Brian Coyne 

Sunday, September 8 

Greeters (9) – Don Poest 

 (10:30) – Mark Herbert 

   

Nursery (9) – as needed 

(10:30) –Jen Poore, Madison Hansel 

  

Ushers (9) – Bob Jacobs, Dennis Parker 

(10:30) – Bob Besida, Eric Kramer 

   Assisting – Gary Brualdi, Ilze Fultz 

  

Hospitality Team – Nixon, Feeney 

  

Elder – Rick Meyer 

Deacon – Pete Nixon 

SERVING AT BRC 

Sunday, Sept 1 

Greeters (9) – Phil Carroll 

 (10:30) – Kelly Rhue 

   

Nursery (9) – as needed 

(10:30) –Cheryl Carlisle, Jade Poore 

  

Ushers (9) – Paul Buser, Mike Pasko  

(10:30) – Donna Cook, Matt Hansel 

   Assisting – Bob Besida, Eric Kramer 

  

Hospitality Team – Walker,  

Reichenbach 

  

Elder – Vince Taddeo 

Deacon – Marvin Rogers 

To get a cd of any of our sermons, 
simply write “cd” and the requested 
date on your Welcome Card. You’ll 
find your requested cds on the shelf 
across from the kitchen. The sermon 
audio files and bulletins are available 
on the church website www.b-r-c.org. 

http://www.b-r-c.org


The Sensiba family thanks everyone for their prayers for their brother-
in-law Wayne.  Wayne has now been moved to a rehab facility, to  
further recover from his heart surgery.  He's been making steady  
progress, with improvement in the infections.  They also want to thank 
God for his healing and grace. 
 
 
Continue faithful in prayer for those with ongoing health concerns:  
Rhonda Blauser, Biagio Boytim, Marie Buser, Bob Cooperrider, Rick  
Demeter, Nancy & Bob Hanwell, Rose Murray, Eileen Raich, Gini 
Reinke, Kathy Rogoff, Ted Szenger, Margaret Zapotechne & Steve 
Zapotechne. Continue to pray for our military personnel. 

 Dear BRC family,   
Thank you for once again being a family of grace, 
faith and love.  Your help and prayers, during our 
families recent lose of Guy's brother Gary, was  
wonderful.  Thank you for always being willing to 
step up and serve those that need your help, when 
sadness hits.  We will always be grateful for your 
kindness.   

 
           With great love, 
            Guy and Candice Lenart and family 

Welcome to Worship! 
Order of Worship 

*Heart Preparation  

*Time of Praise 

*Prayer 

*Recite catechism/ confession/ creed 

*Announcements  

*Message 

*Prayer Concerns/ Congregational Prayer (giving of our offerings)  

*Time of Praise  

*Doxology/ Benediction/ The Lord’s Blessing 

 
Heidelberg Catechism 
 
Question 111. What does God require of you in this commandment? 
 
Answer. That I do whatever I can for my neighbor's good, that I treat 
others as I would like them to treat me, and that I work faithfully so that 
I may share with those in need. 



September 1, 2019 
 

 9:00 am: Worship service 

  NO Prayer in the Bible class, resumes next week,  

  starting prayers in the Old Testament 
 

10:30 am.:   Worship Service 
 

10:45 am: Children’s Church (dismissed from service) 

  Grades (grade at Sept 1, 2019) 1-6th, Green Room  

**Blood pressure checks are available between services in  

Pastor Dan’s office. 

THE BRICKYARD NEWS 
 

Kids regular Sunday school PreK-5th starts next  

Sunday Sept 8th!  
 

Parents, please register your child  

(new registration every year, please!) on our  

website www.b-r-c.org  

and check the list outside Michelle’s office to make sure we 

have them listed in the correct grades.  

Any questions, see Michelle Morgan. 

We have a great opportunity this 

week to celebrate our beloved  

Pastor Don! He turns 70 yrs old  

tomorrow Sept 2 so we have  

birthday cake! Join us in  

celebrating with him today and 

wishing him well!  

re·claim (/rəˈklām/) : to retrieve or recover something previously lost.   

WHEN: Friday October 4th 7:00pm-9:00pm &  

  Saturday October 5th 8:30am-4:30pm 

 

WHERE:  The Chapel in Green 

  1800 Raber Rd. Uniontown, OH 44685 

 

For more information:  authenticintimacy.com/reclaim 

http://www.b-r-c.org


THIS WEEK: 
   

Tuesday: REFIT®, 6:30-7:30pm, Fellowship area 
  

Wednesday: Morning Bible study, 10am-12pm, Green Room 
 studying Experiencing God 
    
Thursday: REFIT®, 6:30-7:30pm, Fellowship area  
  Worship Team rehearsal, 7:15pm 
 

Friday:  Shining Stars meet at Southwest Commons at  
  1:30 p.m., studying James 
  AEIOU Kickoff dinner, 7pm, Macaroni Grill 
      
Saturday: REFIT®, 9am-10am, Fellowship area 

REACT Student Ministries.... 
For Sunday, September 1st 
Sunday school today,  9am in the youth room.   
Next week starts the new school year of Sunday 
school, 6th graders are welcome to join the 
9am Sunday school class! 
 

Youth Group starts next week Sept 8th after church from 12-2pm 
with our annual kickoff picnic!  Bring your whole family and enjoy 
some awesome time together with great food, games, and fun!   
 

There's an important parents meeting during this event so if you're a  
parent please come, and if not get the information from me afterwards!   
 

Last names A-M please bring an appetizer to share and N-Z bring a  
dessert!  Excited to start this year off with this great event! See you 
soon!  
 
Car Show Fundraiser! We will be having our youth fundraiser this 
year on September 22nd from 2-5pm (students come 1-5:30).   
This fundraiser helps us with mission trips and the Genesis event this 
coming Spring.  This is our youth group event for the day, and while 
High School students wanting to go to Genesis are expected to help, any 
Middle School students are encouraged to come help us with the event!   
 
We will have a lot for students to help with including running a  
concession stand, helping with registration, the 50/50 raffle, selling and 
counting tickets for votes, and being generally helpful for everyone 
there.  We are hoping this event will bring a lot of new people to the 
Church so we want to represent BRC well! 



The school year has officially kicked off and we are so 
excited for Kids Hope to resume!   
 
All current Kids Hope mentors need to sign up for 
background checks with the Board of Education. This 
can be done by going to : 
www.bcsoh.org -> Departments tab -> Business office 
-> Background Checks -> Schedule an  
appointment 
You can also call 330-273-0373 to schedule it.   
 

After this coming week, there will be a short period where checks will 
not be offered as new employees are being trained, so if at all possible, 
schedule a background check for this coming week. Thanks to a  
generous donation by Brunswick High School's NHS, the cost of  
background checks this year are covered!   
 
Interested in joining this ministry? Please be in prayer if you feel God 
may be putting Kids Hope on your heart as a ministry to be involved 
in. Contact David if you would like more information.  There is a  
mandatory training event on Saturday, September 28, from 9am-1pm for 
new mentors located at Strongsville United Methodist Church. You must 
tell David if you plan on being there for the training! 

Save the Date! 
September 12th  7:00pm  
 
Don’t miss the Children of the 
World choir as they sing, 
dance, and share how their 
lives have been changed by 
sponsorship.  
 

The concert is free with a free-will offering being taken.   
 
**We are looking for host families for the choir for Thursday night 
to Friday morning. Please write host on your welcome card if you 
are interested and would like more information. 

Our offering for 8/25/19 was $6,190.00 towards the annual budget.  The 

month-to-date total offering is $32,972.00. Monthly budget-to-date is 

$32,692.00.  

AEIOU Kickoff Dinner - Sept. 6th! 
AEIOU(Adults Engaged Inwardly Outwardly Upwardly) 
is having its kickoff dinner Friday, Sept. 6th at 7PM at 
Macaroni Grill, Strongsville.  AEIOU is BRC's adult 
ministry group that focuses on fellowship, education and  
service.  We meet twice per month.  The first Friday of 
the month focuses on either fellowship or serving others, 
while the third Friday of the month meeting focuses on 
education through bible study. The goal of the ministry 
is to ensure everyone experiences all three components 
of Christian growth. 

 
Please RSVP to Jeff Toom by Tuesday, Sept. 3rd. with your name and 
number attending.  Email Jeff at jeff@toom.cc or text at 330-523-0352 
to RSVP or if you have any questions.  Thank you. 

TITUS 2 WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY 
Join us for our 14th season! 

 

  
 

"F R U I T !"  
 

First and Third of the Month - Wednesday Mornings  
10-11:30am Starting Sept. 18 

 
Through biblical counsel & practical “How to’s”, women can find hope 
and encouragement that will strengthen and improve marriage and other 

relationships.  Single, married and especially engaged women are  
encouraged to attend. 

 
Free and open to the community. 

With childcare 

http://www.bcsoh.org/

